Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton

Parish Newsletter December 11th 2016



Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls: Sam Bolton, Gerard Murphy, Dolly Murphy, Mary (Ciss) Grandon, Theresa Trace (nee Barry), Gerard & Resa Stack, Mary Fitzgerald, Michael, Pat & John Ronayne, Agnes Mc Donough, Annie Barry, May They Rest in Peace.

We welcome the new member of our Parish Community:
Isabella Akinlabi
Who was recently Baptised

Brochures containing The Christmas Celebrations Times and venues for Christmas Ceremonies are available at the back of the church. Envelopes for Christmas offerings are also available at the church door.

Penetential Service

We warmly invite people to The Penetential Service on Tuesday, December 20th, at 7.30pm in Holy Rosary Church. There is a special grace when we acknowledge our sinfulness as a community. Several Confessors will be available on the night.

Blood Donors' Clinic

Will take place in Midleton Park Hotel on Wednesday, December $14^{th}~5.30pm$ to 8.30pm and Thursday 15^{th} , 3pm - 5pm & 7pm – 9pm.



<u>Parish Website</u> – www.midletonparish.ie <u>Parish Mobile</u> 0872468234 <u>Parish Office</u> 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter – www.parishoffice@gmail.com <u>Opening Hours-</u> Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. – 12.00 p.m. **St. Vincent De Paul** Contact No. 086-3114512

Tribute Night to Fr. Michael Campbell C.C.

Will be held on <u>Friday, December 16th, at 8.00pm in Kilbrin Social Club</u>. The night is a celebration of Fr. Michael's life and ministery. If you have any special photos please bring them along. A specially commissioned painting of Father Campbell, will be unveiled and auctioned on the night, with the proceeds going to one of Fr. Michael's favourite charities. For further information please contact:

Mary Corkery – 087-9733804 or Margaret O'Callaghan – 087-2741624. A great night assured with light refreshments and entertainment.

Midleton Male Voice Choir

Presents their <u>"KEEPING CHRIST IN CHRISTMAS"</u>
A Candle Lit Service in St. John the Baptist, Church of Ireland, on Thursday, 15th December at 7.30pm and also in Our Lady of Lourdes Hospital Chapel, on Wednesday 21st^h December, at 7.30pm, Everybody very welcome.

St. Joseph's Young Priests' Society monthly meeting will take place at the Edmond Rice Centre, Rosary Place, on Wednesday next, December 14th after 10.00am Mass. Everybody welcome. We take this opportunity to wish all a Very Happy and peaceful Christmas.

Midleton Senior Citizens & Friends

Outing to Waterford on Wed. Dec. 14th postponed due to lack of numbers. Apologies to all who booked places through Rita O'Keeffe

Pro-Life Collection

A very special "Thank You" to all who supported the collection for Pro-Life recently, especially the collectors.

St. Mary's High School

Are presenting "Sounds of the Season" in Holy Rosary Parish Church, at 2.30pm on Monday, December 12th. Everybody very welcome.